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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            Date: May 29, 2019 

Press Release 
 

Madelia Community Hospital Foundation 15th Annual 
Golf Outing Postponed 

 
Madelia, Minn. – Rains and flooding in the Madelia area have caused the postponement of the 15th 

Annual Golf Outing for the Madelia Community Hospital Foundation. The new golf outing date will be 

Tuesday, June 25th and all times will remain the same.  We are hoping for sunshine and clear skies! The 

Golf Ball Roll will also take place on June 25th. 

All pre-registered golfers will automatically be enrolled for the June 25th date.  Golf cart 

reservations will also be transferred to the new date. Please contact Bruce Taylor at 507.642.5224 if 

you have questions or concerns. 

The Madelia Community Hospital Foundation thanks the community for their support of this 

annual event.  

 
### 

 
About Madelia Community Hospital & Clinic  
 

Madelia Community Hospital & Clinic is an independent, nonprofit facility staffed by a team of medical professionals that are 
committed to providing health care of the highest standards to patients in the Madelia area. As a 25-bed acute care hospital, 
we offer all of the primary health services: Laboratory, Radiology, Physical Therapy, Home Care, Emergency Room/Urgent 
Care, and Surgical Care. Our attached family medical clinic also provides care for patients in all the seasons of their life. Over 
the years, we have proactively responded to the changing demands within the health care industry, which has ensured our 
ability to deliver up-to-date medical services, purchase advanced medical equipment, and provide complete and 
compassionate care to all who enter our facility. 

For more information contact: 
Dona Rehome, Marketing Director 

507.642.5225 


